TOWN OF WEST SENECA

BRIAN J. ADANS
SUPERINTENDENT OF
HiGHway DEPARTMENT

May 28, 2020

To: Honorable Town Board

From: Brian Adams

Re: Equipment Purchase/Trade-in of Equipment
Dear Honorable Board Members;

Please authorize the Highway Superintendent to purchase the following equipment from Five
Star Equipment

New 2020 John Deere 524L Wheel Loader-Sourcewell under Contract # 032515-JDC-NYS OGS for the
amount of $142,850.00. My plan is to trade in two of our old John Deere loaders. These loaders are way
past their prime, the one loader is a 1998 and the other is from 1991. Over the last two years we have
spent in excess of $29,000.00. The cost to maintain and keep them functioning has become
counterproductive.

Please authorize the trade in to Five Star Equipment of the following pieces of equipment:

Vehicle# Plate# Year/Make Vin# Net Trade
1051 AK9794 1998 John Deere 444HXT DW444HX564908 $13,500.00
1052 AK9873 1991 John Deere 544 Loader DW544ED533737 $16,500.00

With the trade in the total amount of this purchase will be $112,890.00 which will be paid with a 5 year
purchase plan with 1% payment of $24,824.51 due 1 year after delivery of equipment. Funds will be
available in fund 029950.975.1.

Sincerely,

DEPAR{TIMEN{T;
39 SOUTH AVENUE ¢ WEST SENECA. NEW YORK 14224 < (716) 674-4850

wwwawestseneca.net badams @ Lwsny.org



